
This bill should be removed from the session for the same reason *all* gun control bills should be removed. Oregonians have the 
right to defend themselves if attacked by any aggressor. The Second Amendment is a reflection of natural law that shows any 
human can and should defend themselves from harm.
If the Constitution of the United States and the Oregon Constitution can be interpreted as 'evolving with society' then those 
proponents should easily allow for the modern evolution of firearms.
Six (6!!) gun control bills have been introduced just in this session. The supermajority is enjoying the ride, all the while ignoring the 
majority that matters. Oregonians are making their voices heard while progressives are working hard to end private ownership of 
firearms. This is wrong and criminal.
I remain strongly opposed.
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